
 

 

Collection of P1-P7 Work Packs for home on Mon 23rd March 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 Please observe the following protocol when coming to collect your 

children’s work packs. These are in place to reflect best practice 

guidance in relation to the spread of the Coronavirus. 

 Times are staggered to ensure numbers visiting the school are kept to a 

minimum. Please come to collect your pack at the time of your 

youngest child and pick up the packs for all of your children. 

 Entrance will be via the front door of the school and parents then enter 

the school hall on their right.  

 Parents will then exit via the rear door of the hall. We may have to 

restrict numbers at times so you may be asked to wait.  

 Some staff will be present to assist but work is laid out on tables 

labelled by class.  

 Please do not bring children, practice social distancing, i.e keep 2 

meters apart if waiting. We would ask that parents enter and exit the 

hall as promptly as possible. If you are unable to pick up your pack, 

please arrange someone to do it for you. 

 I have asked teachers to prepare two weeks’ worth of work for the 

pupils. Our school website will be updated with work for pupils after 

the scheduled Easter break from Monday 20th April.  

 We will also provide a comprehensive list of online resources that 

parents can use for reading or any other additional materials if they 

feel their child needs more work. This will be posted on our school 

website today. 

Pick up times as follows 

Monday 23rd March 

P1- 9.30- 10.15 

P2 and 3- 10.15-11.00 

P4 and 5- 11.00-11.45 

P6 and P7 11.45- 12.30 


